
 

 

360 sports education – Ravenscote Junior School Key Worker Camp 

February Half Term Holiday Provision 

360 sports education has teamed up with Ravenscote Junior School to enable Key Workers to continue to work 

by providing their Children with a HYPE Multi-Sports & Activities Camp during the February Half Term Holiday.  

Please note this provision is open strictly to those children of Key Workers only. Children will be placed into 

groups of no more than 15 based on their age.  

 

Dates: Monday 15th February to Friday 19th February  

Timings: 8:30am to 4:00pm  

Address: Ravenscote Junior School, Old Bisley Rd, Frimley, Camberley GU16 9RE  

Booking: Please call the 360 Office on 01252 918 888 to make your booking. The phones are likely to be busy, 

so please leave a message so we can call you back.  

Cost: £25 per day - Book 5 days and receive 1 day FREE  

 

Hygiene Measures on Site: 

• Regular Hand Washing will be enforced– After every activity, toilet visit, snack and lunch. This will 

include both children and 360 coaches  

• Alcohol based Sanitiser will be available on all 360 Camp Front Desks  

• Department of Education and Public Health England Advice Posters will be prominently displayed at all 

sites  

• All activities will be held in outdoor spaces unless extreme adverse weather, including snack breaks 

and lunches. 2m social distancing policy will be adhered to at all times.  

• Extra sanitising of tables, chairs, sports equipment and contact points such as door handles, taps and 

toilets  

• Further COVID-19 information can be found on our website: - 360sportseducation.com/covid-19 

What to bring:  

• Children will require a mid-morning and mid-afternoon snack along with a packed lunch and a 

refillable drinks bottle.  

• Clothing should be weather appropriate and include a waterproof jacket and sensible footwear. Please 

ensure your child’s clothing and footwear can be easily taken off and put on with only limited help 

from 360 staff. 

We are a NUT FREE Camp so no nut-based foods please. 

Ravenscote gates will be open from 08.15 for parents to drive and park. Signs will be in place to direct parents 

to the registration point. Ryan Weeks will be our Site Leader and happy to answer any questions you have on 

the day.  

Please can all parents wear a face covering when dropping and collect their child 

Thank you. 


